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The program assessment report for the Organizational Development Program follows. 

The Organizational Development Program Committee, comprised of all full-time faculty in the program, was 

designed to meet the needs of adult transfer students with significant occupational experience. Historically 

the program has worked actively to improve the overall quality to better serve our customers and adapt to 

changes in the job markets available to our graduates. Over the past ten years, the program has adapted to 

student and industry demands by renaming the program to Organizational Development (from Career and 

Organizational Studies, and then Organizational and Professional Development), increased course offerings 

and core, created flexible 8-week semester schedules, developed minors for further specialization, and 

increased accessibility for students. 

Within this ten-year timeframe, the ODL program has also used a number of methods to gather information 

about our students, employer needs, our program offerings, and program focus. Specifically, ODL relies on: 

1. Annual surveys of current students with both satisfaction and outcome measures.

2. Alumni surveys with both satisfaction and outcome measures.

3. Key informant surveys with current employers of our graduates.

4. On-going monitoring of student performance on key assignment measures linked to goals.

5. On-going tracking of graduations, applications, admissions, and class enrollment.

6. University level data.

Prior to the COVID-19 pandemic, the Committee met regularly to engage in discussions regarding 

improvement strategies, challenges, and opportunities. 

The ODL program was informed during the Fall 2022 semester that it would be moving out of the School of 

Technology. At the time of this report, it wasn't clear where the program would be housed in the future. 

Given this development, all potential updates related to the program, including updating goals and 

outcomes, as well as assessment plans are subject to change (i.e. accreditation options may differ depending 

on the direction of the program). 



















: B.S. Organizational Development
The SLO report documents the Organizational Development program’s intentions to conduct a 360-degree review and retooling of its assessment 
plan. Unfortunately, the program has not finalized a plan to assess student learning outcomes and lacks data from the last several years. As stated 
within the report, the program will need clearly-articulated and measurable student learning outcomes. This set of goals will also need to be based 
wholly within the program. That is, the program’s specific goals can dovetail with—but need not reference or rely upon—university-level 
assessment of student learning (writing/EWP and speaking goals, for instance, unless these outcomes are measured directly within ODI courses). 
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